MT. BLUE REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
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— WILTON

129 SEAMON ROAD, SUITE 2, FARMINGTON, ME 04938
Phone (207) 778-6571 | Fax (207) 778-4160

“Public Schools not only serve the public, they make the public.”

TO: RSU 9 Parents
FROM: Christian M. Elkington, Superintendent
RE: Mt. Blue Middle School Remote Learning

DATE: 1-17-2022

Unfortunately, we are contacting you to let you know that one of our district's schools, Mt. Blue
Middle School will be going remote this week. Because of a large number of staff who will not be
able to be at school along with a lack of substitutes, we will be forced to have Mt Blue Middle
School go remote starting tomorrow Tuesday, January 18th, 2022 through Friday, January 21st.
Parents of MBMS Students will be receiving an email from Principal Black shortly in
regards to plans for tomorrow along with the rest of the week.

For those families without internet at home - Hotspots will be made available. Our Tech
Department will work with MBMS to check out hotspots to students and families who identified
(through back-to-school paperwork) that they have no/inadequate internet access. The RSU 9
Tech Dept. will have a delivery plan to get hotspots out to students and families who need them
for the late morning and afternoon tomorrow.

Box lunches will be available for pick-up at the main entrance of Mt. Blue Middle School
between 10:00 am and Noon each day during Remote Learning. A breakfast for the next
morning will be provided with each lunch. Meals do not need to be pre-ordered. Please call
779-9720 or email foodservice@mtbluersd.org with any questions.

We are sorry for this inconvenience and thank you in advance for working with us as we start
Remote Learning for the first time this year.



